KISKATOM FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
THE KISKATOM FIRE DISTRICT WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2023 AT 7:00 PM TO RECEIVE COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 2024 FIRE DISTRICT BUDGET.  
THE HEARING WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE KISKATOM FIREHOUSE, 4838 ROUTE 32, CATSKILL.

ORAL AND WRITTEN COMMENTS WILL BE RECEIVED UNTIL THE CLOSE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING.  COPIES OF THE PROPOSED BUDGET ARE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE OF THE CATSKILL TOWN CLERK 439 MAIN STREET CATSKILL, NY
By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners

of the Kiskatom Fire District 
Kayla Sieburg, District Secretary
